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BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

  Click on Feel Good Friday 
to hear messages from your 

friends!

Remote Learning 
Feedback

Support for your 
child

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends. 

We are absolutely delighted that we are able to invite all children back to 
school on Monday 8th March.  This has been such a challenging time, but we 
now find ourselves in a position where we can start to think about some 
normality resuming.  As always, we put the children’s wellbeing at the centre 
of our decision making as we strongly believe that unless our children are 
feeling happy, cared for and safe in school then no learning will take place.  
We are working ensure we provide our children with what they need to settle 
back in to school.  Please use the link Support for your child if you would like 
to inform us of any issues or concerns you or your child may have about the 
return to school.  You will also see the Remote Learning Feedback link, please 
give us your feedback about our online learning offer.  Our first week back 
will be Science week, so the children will certainly enjoy their learning! 
We hope you have all received your rainbow postcards, please let us know if 
you didn't!  Remember to send in a photograph of your child with their 
coloured in postcard.  We would like to produce a powerpoint of the 
photographs to share with you. 
Next Thursday is World Book Day!  Please follow this link for more information 
including our virtual library World Book Day.  Children are able to dress up at 
home for World Book Day, those coming in to school are welcome to bring a 
prop or wear something linked to a book if they wish.
This week’s Feel Good Friday is a short video from some of the children in 
school.  We are all so excited to welcome back our friends.  It is natural for 
children to feel a bit nervous about coming back as it has been a long time, 
but we are all here for you and can’t wait to all be together again.  We have 
missed you all so much. 
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend.
Thank you again for all your support.

From Mrs Nairne 

Thank you to those of 
you who have donated 
to the school!  It is much 

needed and 
appreciated.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeF-11h_8Ilwkp_SFzqGPRusbFtM_BS2damf9cX3C8QF6oWVA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeF-11h_8Ilwkp_SFzqGPRusbFtM_BS2damf9cX3C8QF6oWVA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXoYvBJPB2eQouLGHMA_PByhKcoFPknZF-KvFoLJAY1KOvRw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXoYvBJPB2eQouLGHMA_PByhKcoFPknZF-KvFoLJAY1KOvRw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PUBBCIaCI7BfGspP9ZFkSnLdbKBFoR0C/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXoYvBJPB2eQouLGHMA_PByhKcoFPknZF-KvFoLJAY1KOvRw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeF-11h_8Ilwkp_SFzqGPRusbFtM_BS2damf9cX3C8QF6oWVA/viewform
https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=News_en-GB


Ms Addai and Mrs 
Nairne will be setting 

activities on the 
website for you!  

You will have seen the letter about 
returning back to school on the 8th 
March.  If you haven’t, then here is 
the link.  Return to School

Please note, on Friday 5th March, 
online learning will be a variety of 
different activities set by myself and 
Ms Addai.  This is to allow teacher to 
prepare for the children’s return. 

https://handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=COVID-19Info_en-GB


We miss 
you!

We hope you enjoyed 
receiving your 

postcards.  Please 
remember to send in 
a photograph of you 
with your postcard.

Please let us 
know if you 

didn’t 
receive your 

postcard.
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LEO 1IL

EYFS KS2KS1

GEORGE RAO

ROBIN 1MJLARA RHH

AMAYA 2KC

DENNIS 2MW

LUCAS 3FB

LILY 3LB

ETHAN 4BD

RJ 4SN

OLIVIA 5TC

LILY 5JG

JOSH 6RT

JOSHUA K 6SM

WB: 1ST MAR

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what is 
wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it and 
they will each get a turn.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask them 
to repeat to you some of the positive statements their 
classmates and teachers make about them and add your 
own! 


